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Notification of HITANO’s new part number HMT and FVS-M series  

                                                                            
2023/04/19 
 

 
In order to provide more accurate part number search for inquiry, HITANO re-edited the old 
automotive grade MLCC and chip resistor to HITANO ’s automotive area.  Please see the below 
details 
 
1. MT series updated to the new series HMT series. 
2. FVS series changed to FVS-M series. 
 
For future inquiries of part number, please refer to updated data of HITANO official website: 
 
https://www.hitano.com.tw/wp-content/uploads/doc/HMT_20230330.pdf  
https://www.hitano.com.tw/wp-content/uploads/doc/FVS_20230330.pdf  
 
Please follow new part number to place the order.  The old part number will be invalid 
immediately.  We apologize for giving you any inconvenience or trouble.  Your understanding 
will be highly appreciated. 
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